
All I can say is WHAT!!!
I was listening to a ball game tonight and it sounded like it
was going to be something special. Very close, well pitched
game. 1 – 0 going into the 8th inning. A blown call and a
hit/error later made it a 3 – 0 game going into the 9th. The
home team pitcher had a perfect game going.

Long fly ball to deep center field, chased down by the center
fielder, 1 out.

Ground ball to short, 2 outs.

Ground  ball  to  1st,  close  play  at  first.  Perfect  game/no
hitter ruined. And then the announcers started to complain.
They yelled, they screamed. The could not believe what they
just saw. The same ump that blew the call in the bottom of the
8th did the same thing in the 9th to ruin a perfect game. Both
announcers said it was and outrage.

Tempers grew hot when the game ended. Final score Detroit 3,
Cleveland 0.

Strange thing, I was listening to the game on the Cleveland
network, since I get that better than the Detroit network at
home. The Cleveland announcers were outraged at that call in
the 9th. They were the ones yelling and screaming about the
umpire. I’m sure the Detroit announcers were doing something
similar, but I was amazed to hear this from the Cleveland
crew.

Watching the replay on the net, confirms that the umpire blew
the call. Out by at least 1/2 a step. I didn’t see the 8th
inning close play yet, but I am going to assume the announcer
got that right too.

There are very few times we are able to witness perfection in
any activity. A perfect game in baseball is very rare indeed.

https://www.tangents.org/sports/all-i-can-say-is-what/


Funny how human error eliminates this perfection. Good life
lesson that.


